





Office for Integration of Foreign students Urban Security Office

Summer School of Italian language 2021

(edition 13°)

Dear Parents, also this year the Municipality of Ferrara, the Association Viale K o.d.V. and the Cooperative "II Germoglio", in collaboration with the "Istituto Comprensivo Govoni" and other subjects of the territory, organize the Italian language Summer School which offers courses and workshops aimed at children and young people of foreign origin from 6 to 18 years recently arrived in Italy who need to upgrade their language skills and help them achieve greater school success.

In the attached brochure you can see the days and times, depending on school orders.

Following the COVID-19 emergency, the activities of the Summer School of Italian language 2021 will adopt the current health regulations and protocols and groups will be composed of up to 15 students.

In case the number of applications exceeds the number of reception capacities, priority will be given to children and young people with fewer knowledge of the Italian language, properly evaluated.

It is necessary that primary pupils have already attended at least the first year of school in their country of origin or in Italy and that therefore already know how to read and write.

This year will be again activated an Italian course for mothers of students who will be enrolled in the Summer School. We can accommodate a maximum number of 20 moms who, if they wish, can also bring their youngest children (from 0 to 6 years). We will guarantee a babysitting service. In the attachment you will also find information about this course for mothers

ENROLMENTS at the Summer School of Italian and the Course for Mothers will be accepted from May 31st to June 11th at the School "C. Govoni" in via Fortezza 20 in the following days and times:

- Monday, Wednesday and Friday: from 9.00 to 12.00
- Tuesday and Thursday: from 15.00 to 18.00

COURSE FEE: for the enrolment of each student at the Summer School a contribution of 20 euro for the purchase of teaching materials (books, photocopies, stationery) and for the insurance For the Italian Course of the mothers will be asked a contribution of 10 euro.

INFORMATION: for any information need you can contact the following numbers:

- Foreign Students Office: tel. 0532-752486 or at the cellphone 333 6445132 (from 9.00 to 13.00, from Monday <s0/>to Friday and from 14.30 to 17.00 <s1/>on Tuesday and Thursday)
- Alessia Milazzo (Associazione Viale K) tel.: 380 1579482